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Happy Mother’s Day 

 

 

 

 
Sunday, May 9, 2021 

 
First Baptist Church-Kenton 

Sunday School – 9:00 AM 

Worship Service – 10:00 AM 

Birthdays 

05/06  Brian Fender 
05/06  Kristen Oliver 
05/08  Ellis Cochran 
05/09  Greg Jones 
05/09  Kim Jones 

 

 

 
Sunday, May 9, 2021 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to a drive-thru Baby Tea 
In honor of Lucas & Blair Littleton. 

 
Sunday, May 16th 

immediately following 
the Worship Service. 

 
First Baptist Church-Kenton 

Suggested gifts: 
Favorite Children’s Books, Gift Cards 



Sunday, May 9, 2021  
Sunday School……………………………...9:00 AM 
Worship Service……………………..…….10:00 AM 
Nursery Workers: 
Sunday Morning 
Preschool I – Greg & Kim Jones, Jordan Gardner 
Preschool II – Dennis 7 Lori Littleton 
Wednesday, May 12, 2021 
Youth, RAs, GAs, Mission Friends…………7:00 PM 
Mid-Week Bible Study……………………...7:00 PM 

TAKE NOTE! 

 

 

 

Shoe Box Ministry 
...given in memory of Frances Williamson by:   
William & Beverly Taylor. 

Vacation Bible School 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, June 6-Thursday, June 10 
. 

Vacation Bible School 
 Family Day–Sunday, June 13. 

 

 

 

May 2, 2021 

Sunday School Attendance……………………………….………….79 
Worship Attendance………………………………………..………...91 
Contacts……………………………………………………………....48 
Budget Receipts…………………………………..…...…..…$7,193.00 
Budget Required………………………………………….….$7,593.58 
Budget Required YTD………………………………….…$136,684.44 
Received YTD……………………………………….……$123,909.46 
Tennessee Baptist Children’s Home…………………………...$400.00 
Capital Improvement Fund………………………………….......$50.00 
Total Amount in Capital Improvement Fund………….…...$40,123.06 

Graduate Recognition 

If you have someone in your family graduating 
from Kindergarten-College and would like to have 
their names listed in the Informer, please submit 
that information to the church office by Wednes-
day, May 12.  

 

 
 

 
We are filling shoeboxes 

for girls, ages 11-13. 

Shoebox needs for now! 

Comb & Brush sets, preferably 
 packaged together. 

 
Deodorant.  

 
Body Soaps only.  We do  

NOT need washcloths. 

Thank you church.  We are hoping to fill 150  
boxes this year. 

 

 

 

 

Graduate Recognition Day 

Sunday, May 16, 2021 

Soup Kitchen 

Tuesday, May 11th 


